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Honorable Mike White, Chair H ^ rp,
and Members of the Maui County Council 0 -

200 South High Street fl-n 3 ̂
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 in H

5 n
Dear Chair White: '

SUBJECT; NOTIFICATION OF AWARD - MAKENA LIFEGUARD SERVICES

This notification is a follow-up to my letter dated August 17. 2017 in which I Informed the
Maui County Council of a temporary grant revenue shortfall due to the absence of a finalized and
executed Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) or formal letter of intent with the State of Hawaii
Department of Land and Natural Resources for the Makena Lifeguard Services. I am happy to
report that subsequent to that letter, we received an official letter of intent. Please find it attached.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me at Ext. 7855.

Sincerely,

ALAN M. ARAKAWA

Mayor, County of Maui

cc: Lynn Araki-Regan, Budget Director
Herman Andaya, Chief of Staff
Keith Regan, Managing Director
Jeffrey Murray, Fire Chief
Danny Agsalog, Director of Finance
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August 17, 2017

Alan M. Arakawa, Mayor
County of Maul
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Maul, Hawaii 96793

Dear Honorable Mayor Arakawa,

LETTER OF INTENT

Lifeguard Services at Makena Beach State Recreation Area

The County of Maui has provided services for lifeguards at Makena Beach State Recreation Area
since 2008. The Department of Land and Natural Resources - Division of State Parks
(Department) is currently working with the Maui Fire Department to update the Memorandum of
Agreement (MOA) for Lifeguard Services that expired on June 30, 2017.

This letter of intent is to request that the County of Maui continue to provide critical lifeguard
services at Makena Beach State Recreation Area and that the Department will reimburse the
county for lifeguard salaries starting on July 1, 2017 until such time as the Amendment to the
MOA is signed.

Sincerely,

(jZ
SUZANNE D. CASE

Chairperson
Board of Land and Natural Resources


